
 

 

NCC EMPLOYEES GIVEN TWENTY-FIVE YEAR LONGEVITY AWARDS 

 

Two Northwest Iowa Community College employees were recognized for their twenty-five years 

of service at an Employee Recognition Ceremony on November 3, 2009. 

 NCC employees who have been with the College for twenty-five years:  

Sue Behrens - Accounting Instructor, Sheldon 

Rick Cannoy - Automotive Instructor, Sheldon 

Northwest Iowa Community College is a comprehensive community college that offers both 

vocational technical programs and arts & science transfer courses – over 40 credit programs in 

all. In addition, the Continuing Education Department and Business & Industry Center at NCC 

offer non-credit, personalized training. For more information about educational opportunities at 

NCC, either on campus or online, call the Admissions Office at 1-800-352-4907 or 324-5061. Or 

visit our website at www.nwicc.edu.  There’s a Place for You at Northwest Iowa Community 

College!  

 

Pictured: (left to right) Rick Cannoy and Sue Behrens 
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